CAPC Minutes
March 19, 2007
Members present:  Joan Bass, Nathan Borchelt, Jere Boudell, Maria Bullen, John Burningham, Cherie Long, Judith Ogden, Joan Taylor, Chris Ward, Karen Weaver and Kurt Zeller. 
Non-Members present:  Tom Barnett, Joe Bowler, Thomas Eaves, Benita Moore, and Tammy Wilson.

1. Minutes:

A motion to approve minutes from January 19, 2007 was made by Burningham, seconded by Bass and approved by council.  
2. OFFC 2215 and 2216:

Moore explained that the proposals were withdrawn since Microsoft is eliminating FrontPage from the Office suite.  
3. TECH 3113:

The course name for TECH 3113 was modified to “Survey of Statistical Methods in Technology” since there is an Applied Statistics course in the College of Information and Mathematical Sciences.  A motion to approve was made by Burningham seconded by Bass and approved unanimously by Council.
4. AAS 2010:

Barnett explained the course proposal.  Moore expressed concern that students may confuse the course with the degree program.  In order to prevent confusion Barnett will review courses at other institutions and select the next most popular prefix for the course.  This course will be taught by a full-time faculty member who is currently teaching so it shouldn’t affect teaching load.  Zeller questioned using part-time instructors and Barnett explained that they do not plan to hire part-timers to teach this course at this time.   Communicative Arts & Integrative Studies and Language and Literature both have a large pool of part-timers should they need them.  Zeller questioned if there was a plan to offer other minority programs Barnett stated at this point there is nothing else on the agenda.  Barnett mentioned that CAIS is currently offering a Women’s Studies Minor that was board approved last year.  Taylor suggested a few changes to the order of the Library resources section of the proposal.  Burningham made a motion to accept the course as amended, Zeller seconded and council approved unanimously. 
http://adminservices.clayton.edu/provost/CAPC/MemoAAS2010.doc
http://adminservices.clayton.edu/provost/CAPC/AFAM2010.doc
A motion was made by Bass, seconded by Zeller to adjourn.
Submitted by:

Tammy Wilson
